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Dear parents and carers, 

Sports Week 

The children have enjoyed a variety of sports this week, we’ve had a visit from an African dancer, 

Crossfit, CYE to name but a few and our inter-house gymnastics competition and the winners of our 

gymnastics competition are Egrets. 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 football 

 On Monday evening, seven boys from Year 5 and Year 6 

played football at the Bourne Leisure Centre. The players were 

Josh G, Josh H, Ed, William, Elijah, Sam and Alfred. We all 

played our best and were lucky enough to win one game. Our 

passing and shooting were brilliant (especially Josh G and 

Sam). Alfred was brave to go in goal and saved plenty of 

shots. Even the opposition were amazed. Our defence was 

great at anticipating where the ball was at all times. We never 

stopped, even when things looked difficult and scored lots of 

last-minute goals. We all thoroughly enjoyed ourselves.  

Written by Josh H and Josh G 

 

Reception Class 2024-25 

This week we welcomed over 30 new families to our school during the first of our new Reception 2024 

parent meetings. If you have a sibling due to start school in September 2024 please do contact Mrs 

Walster to book onto the next open morning, Tuesday 14 November from 09:00 – 10:00. Lots of the visiting 

parents commented how impressed they were by the year 6 children who showed them round for the 

tour at the end. 

  

mailto:office@boshamprimary.co.uk
http://www.boshamprimary.co.uk/


Walton Lane, Bosham, West Sussex, PO18 8QF.   Tel: 01243 572375, Fax: 01243 576032 

 e-mail: office@boshamprimary.co.uk             Executive head teacher: Mrs Palmer 
Acting head teacher: Mr Richmond 

 

 

  

 
 Creative Independent  Emotionally Intelligent Resilient Learners 

Website: www.boshamprimary.co.uk 

Reception Class Outside Provision 

We are delighted to finally share that on the 20th November the outside area in reception class will be 

redeveloped. This is down to your generous fund raising which has included a £5000 donation from the 

BSA and the local Parish Council. We would like to thank you all as this is going to make a massive 

difference to the children in reception class and is the start of many projects we intend to do to make this 

school even better. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ECO – garden competition 

Just a quick reminder that the ECO garden competition closes on Friday 10 November. If your child 

wishes to enter the competition lease find attached a template for your child to complete. Thank you to 

Meredith from Year 6 for making the template. 
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Christmas Jumper Sale  

The BSA will be holding a children's Christmas jumper sale after the half term break. If you have any 

outgrown Christmas jumpers or tops, we would be very grateful if you would donate these to help raise 

funds for our school. We will be relying on your donations for this event to go ahead. The collection date 

for donations is Friday 3rd November. Should you have any questions, please do get in contact with us 

via email: boshamschoolassociation@gmail.com. Thank you in advance for your help and ongoing 

support.  

Reminders 

Please can we remind you that no dogs should be brought onto the school premises and no bikes should 

be ridden in the playground.  Thank you for your support.  

Vacancies 

We currently have a vacancy for a midday meals supervisor working 1.5 hours at lunchtime up to 5 days 

a week please contact Mrs Walster for further information. 

Toys for Friends of Children in Romania  

Ahead of our toy sale at St Nicholas Hall on the 5th November (2-4pm) do you have any good quality, 

clean, and complete toys you would like to donate? 100% of sales will go towards the ‘Friends of Children 

in Romania’ project for orphaned and abandoned children.  

 

All donations will be gratefully received at The Vicarage, Bosham Lane PO18 8HX or at Seashells, Crede 

Lane, PO18 8NX.  

 

 

Key dates 

Monday 23 – Friday 27 October – Half term 

Tuesday 31 October – Year 5 to the Bourne PM -  STEM 

Friday 3 November – last day to return the Cauliflower cards artwork to school and play orders on line 

Week commencing 13th November – year 6 to Hindleap Warren 

Thursday 7 December – Snow White pantomime visiting school – see MCAS  
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